

Tri-Valley CAREs invites you to write Letters to the Editor!

Thursday June 3, 2021 5:30 PM - 6:30 PM

Tri-Valley CAREs' monthly Letter to the Editor writing party will be held via Zoom on 6-3-21 from 5:30 pm to 6:30 pm. There will be information to share.

JOIN US VIRTUALY! WRITE ON!

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83274508584?pwd=b3BMWSs4Qkx3VW1zSDFUOEtVbDk1dz09

Meeting ID: 832 7450 8584 **Passcode:** 622864

Email marylia@earthlink.net if you would like advance handouts on topics of interest